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A delegation comprising representatives from the Angolan Ministry of 
Agriculture and Forestry (Institute of Veterinary Services) is currently visiting 
India from August 2-12, 2019. 
 
The delegation, which includes Mr. Paulo Joaquim Adelino Afonso and 
Mr.Joaquim Joao Massolari Dinis from the Veterinary Institute, interacted with 
officials/experts of India's APEDA - Agricultural and Processed Food Products 
Export Development Authority, to explore ways and means to enhance and 
double the volume of food & meat exports from India to Angola. 
 
On 2 August, 2019, the delegation met the APEDA team, led by Dr. Tarun Bajaj, 
General Manager (Organic, Animal Products), APEDA. During the meeting, the 
APEDA team gave a presentation on India's meat exports and future prospects 
and potential for further enhancement of meat exports to Angola. The APEDA 
team also provided an overview of the various disease control measures and 
programmes being undertaken in India. 
 
During the course of this visit, the Angolan delegation is scheduled to visit other 
Indian cities viz. Chandigarh, Lucknow, Agra and Aligarh. The visiting Angolan 
team will also undertake conducted tours of food processing plants and would 
also meet Plant owners/Exporters with their technical teams. 
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